
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Intern and/or Student Teacher placed in a Catholic parochial school, 

The Roman Catholic Diocese of Phoenix requires all pre-service teachers to participate in a 3-

hour training class offered throughout the valley titled “Call To Protect Class.”  It is within the 

Safe Environment Training, and individuals will learn guidelines for their interactions with 

minors.  For additional information, please visit the website: 

 http://www.safeenvironmenttraining.org/classes.php 

It is recommended that you save evidence from this training in order to demonstrate your 

completion and participation of the training (for example, any certificate, booklet, hand-outs, 

etc.) as you may be asked to produce such evidence at your school site. 

Thank you, 

The Office of Clinical Experiences 

 


